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December 
Events 

By Bre Volansky 
It’s December – the Christmas 
month!  We have had a lot of 
exciting things going on at The 
Edge since the last newsletter went 
out.  The CDC Virtual Museum 
project is going well and we have 
completed approximately six web 
pages.  Come in and have a look, 
they are great!  On the 19th, Santa 
Claus is coming to town – be sure 
to stop at the legion with your kids 
to have a picture taken!  Probably 
the most exciting event of the 
month is the arrival of high speed 
internet!  We will have a 
celebratory dinner tonight, 
December 12, so be sure to stop in 
and check it out!  Anyone having 
difficulty with Christmas cards this 
year?  Come in to The Edge 
anytime make some!  Bring in your 
pictures to make some 
personalized cards!  Merry 
Christmas everyone, and see you 
soon! 
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Christmas 
Fair 

Kids Party

By Kelly Settle 
 
The Edge was at the Christmas Fair 
this year held at the Legion Hall in 
Edgewood On December the 7th. 
We were there to take family 
pictures and Santa pictures. 
Unfortunately, Santa was very busy 
on Sunday, so were not able to take 
pictures with Santa. The news is 
that Santa will be able to make it to 
the Kids Christmas Party that the 
Legion is holding on December the 
19th. So anyone that is interested in 
having Santa Pictures taken, please 
join us at the Legion on Friday the 
19th.  See you there! 

Fun Finders!

By Jennie Jones 
Candy canes, plum pudding, peanut 
brittle - these are the flavors of 
‘Christmas’.  The month of December 
is filled with holidays, if you aren’t of 
a Christian background, there’s almost 
certainly something celebratory for 
you.  December has Hanukkah, 
Kwanzaa, Ramadan, Yule aka the 
Winter Solstice, and as the last month 
of the year, there’s always the big one- 
New Years Eve!  For the past while, I 
have dug around, sorted through, and 
peered into a wide selection of 
websites, all in the name of fun, just 
for you! 
What do we have here people?  It’s 
the Fun-Finders list for the month of 
December! 
http://www.hannaford.com/party/party
ideas/ - This is a great site!  Great 
party menu and supply ideas for pretty 
much every big party imaginable. 
http://www.christmas-party-
games.com -This is a lovely little site 
with a lot of Hallmark stuff on it, and 
if you aren’t willing to fork over the 
dough for these little bad-boys, you 
can at least get some good ideas from 
them! 
http://www.christmasgifts.com -More 
great ideas (or good gifts if you trust 
the mail this time of year) 
http://www.mountainlivingcards.com -
Nifty holiday-specific e-cards, can’t 
loose with these! 
http://www.christmasrecipe.com/defau
lt.asp - The special Christmas edition 
of http://www.allrecipes.com website.  
Its original has a lot of great non-
Christmas goodies recipes on it! 
 
 

Training 

 
The special at The Edge this month 
is Christmas Card making!  If you 

would like to make some 
personalized Christmas cards, 

bring in a picture or two and come 
down to The Edge and we can 

create something special! 
 

Services 
Whether you are 9 or 90, come 

into The Edge and use our 
services.  We are here to serve 

you! 
Copies……… .10 cents 
Faxing……… $1.50 first page 
  .50 cent additional 
  $2.00 long distance 
  $1.25 additional 
We also have a scanner, CD 
Burner, Photo Paper, Business 
Cards and Brochures.  Come in for 
all your office needs! 

Visit us online @: 
http://theedge.enacre.net 

http://cap-pac.ic.gc/bc/theedge
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Our hours are: 
Monday – Friday 9am – 5pm and 7-9pm each night except Wednesday and Saturday when the 

Studio is open for music recording. 
We look forward to your visit!  See you soon! 

Canada’s Digital Collection 
By Perry Jones 
At this point we have finished most of the preparatory and preliminary 
jobs on the project, including: collecting, scanning, and processing 
pictures, gathering permissions to use materials, and gathering material 
to use through research or interviews.  We do continue to accept new 
material as it becomes available or as it becomes necessary to fill in 
holes in our info, but at this point we have all of the material we planned 
to access at the start of the project.  We have finalized versions of 
approximately nine hundred pictures which we have planned use of in the 
project, and several hundred more that we hope to find ways to use, 
perhaps as galleries if I can not find another place for them.  We have 
rough versions of eight sections of the site (distinct topics) with writing, 
pictures, and design all in place, but without final polished text.  We have 
drafts of text for several more sections and within the next one to two 
weeks we should be able to turn out the remaining sections of the website 
at a rate of about one section per day, text, layout, and pictures included.  
On this schedule, we hope to have the items in the storyboard done far 
enough in advance for significant polishing of text, and the possible 
addition of material which is still arriving such as some interviews and 
modern springtime pictures of the area, along with some proposed 
activities pages for kids or educational purposes. 
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Community Events 
On December 19 there will be a kids Christmas party at the legion.  
The Edge will be taking Santa photos so be sure to bring your 
children in! 

DS Satellite Link 
By Chris Ewings 
 
 
Hello everyone!  Well, here it is 
Friday the 12th of December, 
I know, I know, I said that we 
would be getting high speed last 
month, well, plans change. 
However, the good news is, that 
the satellite has been installed and 
we officially have high speed 
internet!  The culmination of all 
our hopes and dreams has now 
come true!  There have been a few 
people going crazy, me being one 
of them, but at last it has arrived.  
We had been patiently getting 
ready for the hook-up, and so far 
everything has gone according to 
plan.  So let’s cross our fingers 
and hope it all works out. 
 
And as always, if you need any 
help with your PC, give me a shout 
@ 269-7230, or check me out @ 
www.geocities.com/cewings! 
 

 

Thank you for your 
support throughout 

2003.  Merry Christmas 
and all the best in 2004!

 

Financial Report – Carlene Enge 
To qualify for Quarterly Remitter Initiative an employer 
must have: 
“A perfect compliance history for reductions and remittances 
on the payroll accounts and goods and services 
tax/harmonized sales tax accounts for the previous 12 
months and no outstanding GST returns or T4 information 
returns for the previous 12 months” 
We qualify – hooray for The Edge! 


